Immaculate Conception
Palmer Road/Miminegash

32" SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME
November 11, 2012

Pastor: Fr Jacques Rigaud
Email: frjricaud@gemail.com
Custodian: Brian Delaney
Housekeeper: MaryAnn Smith
Bulletin: Jean Willcock

LAST SUNDAY OFFERING: § 2,333.00

Thank you for those who contribute faithfully to

our Parish. Faithfulness is always blessed by
God.

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

"If I can give you any advice, I beg you to get closer to the
Eucharist and to Jesus... We must pray to Jesus to give us
that tenderness of the Eucharist."

-Mother Teresa of Calcutta

=¥ The Office is closed on Wednesday.

=»BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to
Wednesday at 12 Noon in written form or by e-mail:
palmerroadparish@gmail.com

=»New Schedule for BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held
the 2"! Sunday of each month at 12:15 Please contact
the Parish Office for information.

=?Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled when
there is a funeral, but please remember that anyone can
attend the funeral of a brother or sister in Christ. The Mass
Intention scheduled for that day will then be offered at a
later date.

Candle’s intentions for the week for No 88

MASS INTENTIONS

Monday: 12/11 11:30 a.m.
Roxanne Ellsworth by the family

Tuesday: 13/11 9:00 a.m.
Gertie Connors by Sr Joan Marie & Sr
Lorraine Chaisson

Thursday: 15/11 7:00 p.m. (P)
Anita Wedge by Gary & Sharon Wedge
& family

Friday: 16/11 7:00 p.m.
Bernard & Viola Keefe by the family

Saturday: 17/11 4:00 p.m.
Loretta Richard by Aubrey, Ruby &
Sara Arsenault

Sunday: 18/11 9:00 a.m. (M)
For the Community

11:00 a.m (PR)
Wilbert Bernard by Mary & Gordon

Offertory:
(M) Delores & Eva Jones
(PR) Agnes Butler, Crystal & Carson
Offrandes:
Robert & Leona Perry & family
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"This is my body which is given for you: Do this in
remembrance of me. ... “ Jesus-Christ

Always *
Faorever .

Reflectie = of the Goosel

One day I can remember speaking with one of my
uncles. All four of my mother’s brothers fought in World War
II. All four of them came back home alive. One of them, though,
was a prisoner of war for three-and-a-half years in Japan. He was
in the Baton March, and he was one of the few who survived
that march. He rarely spoke of the war. I asked him one time,
when [ was in college, what it was like. At that time the Vietnam
War was going on. There were all sorts of questions around that
war, so I wanted to know what it was like in World War II.

The gist of what he said was, "There is no glory in war.
No matter how just the cause may be, war is always horrific,
even when you are trying to battle evil and you are on the side
of good. To kill another human being is never easy. To hold a
fallen comrade in your arms is never easy. There is always a
darkness to war."

War should always remind us of the call the Lord gives
to us in the Gospel, to be people who work for peace, to be
people who work for the right ordering of society, for the
ordering of society according to the plan of God, not according
to the plan of man. The only way that there will ever be peace
within our world is if all peoples are converted to the message
of Jesus Christ, if our hearts and minds are transformed to live
our lives according to God’s plan and not our plans. We must
constantly propose the truth of the Gospel to the world, inviting
them to come to know Jesus Christ. When we honor the dead
and those who have gone before us, we, too, remember the
tremendous sacrifices they have made. We remember how many
of them have been scarred for life whether physically or
emotionally.

My sisters and brothers, we must ponder in our hearts, "What
would Jesus Christ do in the midst of the world in which we live
today?" Jesus Christ would stand for a culture of life. He would

October 11, 2012/ November 25,
2013

Year of Faith

call us to conversion and repentance. He would call us to be
faithful to the Gospel. He speaks to us still, "I came that you
might have life and life abundantly. I am the way, the truth
and the life." Life is Jesus' gift to us. By Bishop Samuel J.
Aquila

New

v/-) Palmer Road CWL Bazaar at the Knights of Columbus
Hall on Sunday, Nov 18th starting with Brunch after the
11:00am Mass. $5 adults, $3 children. There will be a
bake, craftand White Elephant Sale, Bingo at 2pm, 50/50
tickets and a draw for the Baskets!!!

v/-) RIGHT TO LIFE The West Prince chapter of the Right
to Life will present the movie “OCTOBER BABY” at the
Knights of Columbus Hall in Palmer Rd. on Thursday
November 22 at 7:30 p.m. We encourage all students
from Gr. 7-12, their parents and all members of the
C.W.L. & Knights of Columbus from West Prince area to
attend. Everyone welcome. Free Admission.

v’) Provincial Council of the Catholic Women's League is
hosting a Catch the Fire workshop at St. Anthony's Hall,
Bloomfield on Saturday, Nov. 24th, 9:30-2:30. Lunch will
be a sharing table. All ladies of the parish, members and
non members, are urged to attend.

v’) YOU CAN ASSIST OUR BISHOP AND PRIESTS IN
BRINGING THE GOOD NEWS OF THE GOSPEL IN THE
DIOCESE OF CHARLOTTETOWN by:

- Supporting the Church through personal prayer for our
clergy and the people of God;

- Remembering the Diocese and/or your parish in your last
will and testament;

- Making a bequest for our retired priests

For Information please contact: Financial Administrator,
Diocese of Charlottetown, PO Box 907, Charlottetown, PE
C1A 7L9.

902-368-8005 // finance(@dioceseofcharlottetown.com

Lemcinder

v'-) LAST ANNOUCEMENT: The cemetery needs its
annual cleaning before the winter. Please remove all
ornaments and flowers, artificial or natural that could be
blown away during the winter. Everything will be
removed on November 16 . Thank you
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